
 

 
Effective April 15, 2013, CU-Boulder 
has a new self-disclosure 
requirement for employees. 
 

 As of April 15
th
 and going forward, all 

employees must disclose the following to HR 
within 3 business days of incident: 

o Misdemeanor Convictions 
o Felony Charges 
o Felony Convictions 

 

 Employees with driving responsibilities must 
disclose the following to HR within 3 
business days of incident: 

o Driver’s License Suspension 
o Driver’s License Revocation 

 

 Incidents NOT needing disclosure: 
o Speeding Tickets 
o Defective Vehicle Tickets 
o Misdemeanor Charges 
o Criminal Arrests 

 
If you have questions about the self-disclosure 
requirements, aren’t sure if an incident requires 
disclosure or need to disclose an incident, please contact 
the HR Background Unit for assistance at hr-
bgc@colorado.edu or 303-735-5524. 
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